
Bulletin No.  986 

Friday 24th  September 2021 

@LadyLanePark 

Dear parents, 
 
We must start with an enormous thank you for all your generous donations of so many cakes 
and sweet treats before our MacMillan Coffee morning today. We raised over an incredible £260 
for this important charity; we are so grateful for your support.  It was a lovely opportunity to 
welcome you in to school and share some refreshments at the start of the day. 
 
Earlier in the week, we held our first Open Day for a while.  Our visitors around school were 
impressed with how superbly our UVI tour guides represented the school, as well as how polite 
and friendly all the pupils were. Well done to you all. 
 
We would like to wish a great big GOOD LUCK to our UVI pupils who are sitting 11+ Entrance 
Exams for Grammar schools this weekend. You have all worked tirelessly in your pursuit of 
success and whatever the outcome you should be extremely proud of yourselves. We know this 
is a challenging time, often equally for the parents and children, so please ensure you all take a 
good rest when they are over. 
 
Thank you for responding to our request for consent for taking your children on School Trips & 
Offsite visits, for example Sports fixtures.  You will now also have been asked to give permission 
for us to use images of your children on our social media sites.  If you could complete the form 
online as soon as possible, we would be grateful.   
 
Next week, I am out of school on Monday & Tuesday at a Heads of School Conference but leave 
the school in the capable hands of Mrs Arnold and the rest of the team. 
 
 
 
Have a lovely weekend 
 
Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 



Monday 
 

Pizza 
& 

French Fries 
  

Melon, blueberries 
 & raspberries 

  
  

Tuesday 
 

Cowboy Casserole 
& 

Potato Wedges 
  

Lemon Mousse 
with oranges 

 
*Quorn & Halal 

Option 
 

Wednesday 
 

Chicken Wraps, 
salad & 

Vegetable Batons 
  

Iced Vanilla Sponge 
 

*Quorn & Halal Option 
 
 

Thursday 
 

Mumbai Meatballs 
in sauce 

 &  
Wholewheat Rice 

  
Banana Surprise 

 
*Quorn & Halal 

Option 
 

Friday 
 

Fish Pie 
Peas & Carrots 

  
Cornflakes 

Cookies 
 
 
 

Menu: Monday 27th September 
2021 

It isn’t long now (Sunday 3rd October) until 
Mrs Kernick embarks on her personal 
challenge of completing The London 

Marathon in memory of her lovely Mum.  We 
have all been so impressed with Mrs Kernick’s 
level of  commitment to training, despite the 

disappointment of last year’s Marathon. Some 
of us have even been inspired to start running 

ourselves, although we are definitely not 
Marathon ready!  

 
Mrs Kernick is raising money for Cancer 

Research and would like to share her ‘Just 
Giving’ page for anyone who would like to 

donate to this worthy course – no matter how 
small  - she would be extremely grateful. 

Thank you * you may need to copy and paste this link 

 
https://www.facebook.com/donate/43105210

8327014/431052128327012/ 

https://www.facebook.com/donate/431052108327014/431052128327012/
https://www.facebook.com/donate/431052108327014/431052128327012/
https://www.facebook.com/donate/431052108327014/431052128327012/




Tickets 
 coming  
soon! 
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